Seatac Shuttle, LLC  PO Box 2895  Oak Harbor, WA   98277

Lisa Wyse






March 15, 2013

WUTC

1300 S. Evergreen Dr. SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504

Via email

Dear Ms.Wyse,

We have had recent communications with Steve King regarding our certificate and authority.  As a result he has proposed a language change to our authority that adds the word “scheduled” to our certificate.  He also suggested that we contact you regarding any questions and assistance that we may require.  I have attached his letter to us with these suggestions.

Our question for you so that we may understand his proposal and proceed with any possible changes to our authority is:

We have reviewed all other current autotransportation certificates and can find none where the word “scheduled” is part of the authority.  If we have missed something or we were not provided with all current certificates we ask you to assist us in locating them.  Can you specifically provide us with an example of a current certificate where “scheduled” is part of the language?  All certificates that we have examined simply state “Passenger service between…..” with our any reference to “scheduled”.

We would very much like to clear this up at the earliest possible opportunity so your timely response would be most welcomed.

Thank You,

Michael Lauver

Seatac Shuttle, LLC

